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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 25th March 2022 

No Parking Signs 

We very much hope you have noticed the two new ‘no parking signs’ 

outside the front of school.  We would like to thank Helping Hands for 

agreeing to fund the cost of these and very much hope that people will pay 

attention to their message.  There should be no parking / dropping off on 

the zig-zags between 8:00 – 9:30 and 14:30 – 16:00 during term time. 

 

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing 

abuse or neglect please contact:                                                     

Children’s Social Care – Duty and Advice Team:  01484 456848 

For more information about safeguarding children visit:                   

www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk 

The Safeguarding Leads for this school are:                                                 

Maggie Walker and Marina Davis       

Contact No: 01484 609818                               

Email:   head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk   

or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk               

Head Teacher’s Award                                                                                 

This week’s Head Teacher’s award goes to Paige B.  Well done Paige! 

mailto:head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk
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St Nicholas Church 

Service                   

27th March:          

Mothering Sunday 

11am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Helping Hands 

Thanks to the Helping 

Hands team for running 

the Mothers’ Day shop 

today.  Many thanks to 

everyone who has 

supported this.  We were 

quite short on gifts this 

year so special thanks 

also to parents and staff 

who contributed 

additional gifts to ensure 

there were sufficient 

items for the children to 

select from. 

 

 

 

 

 

Recent Football Tournaments 

This month our KS2 girls 

and Yr 3 team have taken 

part in tournaments at 

5core in Waterloo.  

They played well and were 

both placed in good positions 

at the end of the 

tournaments. 

Well done children. 

 

 

 

 

We break up on Friday 8th April and re-open on Monday 25th April. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s great to be working outside when it’s warm and 

sunny. 


